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COPY
LL.OYD s REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee London Telex 2nd March " 1959 Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305
Dear 8ir,

M.S. "MIIO"

With reference to Mr., McGinness' letter dated the
22nd Septembr, 1958, enclosing one received from the
B.P.ll, Head Office, enquiry memoranda were addressed to
your Office on the 17th November, 22nd December and 26th
January. No replies have been received, and in the
cirfumstances I shall be glad if you will let me know,

by return, what is the present position regarding this
case,
Yours faithfully,

- Clerk to the
Classification Committée.

J.A. Boater Esq.,
DJAKARTA,
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